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Measure Description: 
Prescribes salary calculation for substitute teachers in school district that has class schedule based on 
four-day week. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Education, School Districts 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
See Analysis 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
The proposed legislation has been determined to have a minimal expenditure impact on the Oregon 
Department of Education. The bill may increase costs for schools with class schedules based on a four-
day week, by increasing the daily salary paid to substitute teachers. One school district with a four- day 
week schedule and 2,300 Average Daily Membership (ADMr), reported an estimated impact of $110,000 
of increased salary costs per biennium.   
 
 


